
SAN FRANCISCO 
WA 	

PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

DATE: 	May 17, 2013 

TO: 	Irma Torrey, SFPUC Bureau of Environmental Management 

FROM: Sarah Jones, Acting Environmental Review Officer ZWS 
RE: 	CEQA Determination for Oliver de Silva Quarry Lease 

Amendment 

On July 16, 2012, the Alameda County Planning Commission certified the Final 
Environmental Impact Report (FEIR) for the Revised SMP-30 Sunol Valley Aggregate 
Quarry Project, and adopted findings and a Mitigation Monitoring and Reporting 
Program for the project in accordance with the requirements of the California 
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). The San Francisco Planning Department concurs 
with the conclusions set forth in the FEIR as certified by Alameda County and has 
determined that no further environmental review is required under CEQA for the project 
described in the FEIR prior to any actions or approvals required for the project by the 
City and County of San Francisco, including the San Francisco Public Utilities 
Commission and the San Francisco Board of Supervisors. 
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